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Our Mission Statement 
 
Respect yourself                                       
Respect everyone in our school community 
Respect everyone in our local community 
Respect everyone in our global community                  
But most of all, respect God our Father in Heaven    

Senior Leaders 
Special Mentions 

Thank you all so much for all your  

generous gifts, lovely cards and kind 

words, we really appreciate your generosity. 

 

We wish you all a very happy and  

holy Christmas and we look forward to  

a healthy new year together. 

 

With love and best wishes from   

Mrs Mouchel, Mrs Curtis, Mrs Faulkner 

and all the staff at St. Helen's School. 

LAST DAY TODAY 

SCHOOL REOPENS  

Thursday 4th January 
Please make sure all your  

lunches are booked.  

Thank you. 

Jesus is born 
Mary was going to have a baby. She and  
Joseph went to a town called Bethlehem. 
They stayed in an animal shed! 
Very soon, the baby was born.  
Mary wrapped him up to keep him warm. 
Joseph made a soft bed for him in the hay.  
Mary and Joseph were very happy.   
They called the baby Jesus. 
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